
 

 

 
 

Unitex Supports the 8th Annual Safe Harbors  
Off-Broadway 5K Event on June 7th  

 
Newburgh, NY June 7, 2014- On June 7th, Unitex a regional healthcare laundry industry business with 
locations throughout the Northeast (including Newburgh), will support the 8th Annual Safe Harbors Off-
Broadway 5K.  The Safe Harbors Off-Broadway 5K will be run in conjunction with the inaugural NYCRUNS 
Newburgh Half Marathon and the route will feature the famous architecture of Newburgh’s historic district.   
 
For many years, Unitex has supported various programs and community events associated with Safe 
Harbors of the Hudson, an organization that helps transforms lives and builds communities by celebrating 
the arts in the city of Newburgh. Unitex is also a major supporter of the community of Newburg.  David 
Potack, Vice President of Unitex is the Chairman of the Greater Newburgh Partnership where his role is to 
help with the expansion and revitalization of the Port of Newburgh 
 
"We are ecstatic to work with Safe Harbors on this great event,” said David Potack, Vice President of 

Unitex. “Newburgh is an amazing city and we are proud to be part of the community and everything it has 

to offer.” 

 

For more information on the 8th Annual Safe Harbors Off-Broadway 5K, visit: http://www.safe-

harbors.org/2014/04/uncategorized/off-broadway-5k-and-newburgh-half-marathon/ 

 

 

Contact:   

Seth Gershman 
Unitex 
sgershman@unitextextile.com 
 
Lisa Miller 
GMLV 
201-532-0312 
lmiller@gmlv.com  
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